
 
 

 

Primary Health Network is accepting bids for concrete sidewalk replacement to be performed at the following 
locations:     
 
Location:  Mercer Primary Care, 737 Greenville Road, Mercer PA, 16137 

The medical office building located at this address needs to have all sidewalks replaced.  The main sidewalk 

pathways around the entire facility is approximately 1,900 sq ft of sidewalk space. 

Location:  New Castle Primary Care, 1112 South Mill Street, New Castle PA, 16101 

The section of sidewalk along Mill Street, from the front steps to the entrance of our ADA ramp. This area is 

approximately 550 sq ft of sidewalk space. 

Details 

The bulk of the work needs to be done during off hours and weekends. Both medical offices are open M-F 

until 5PM. It is the responsibility of the contractor to ensure the safety of staff and patients around the 

worksite, while performing the work and in-between phases of the project.  All new sidewalks must be ADA 

compliant. 

Site Visits 

Robert Holbert, Director of Facilities (contact information below), can be contacted to schedule a time to 

view/tour each location, or field any questions regarding the request for quotes.  

Robert Holbert, Director of Facilities, Phone: 724-977-6481, Email: rholbert@primary-health.net 

Bid Submission 

Carl Sizer, CFO, will receive bids via email at finance@primary-health.net or in-person/USPS Mail at 118 Vine 

Avenue, Sharon, PA 16146. Best and final bids should submitted to Carl Sizer by 5pm on Friday, July 11th, 

2025.  Any bids submitted to any other party will not be considered. 
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